
Buckner Retirement Services Quarterly Update 
March 30, 2022 
 
Dear Buckner Residents and Families, 
 
I am so proud of how far we’ve come over the last two years, and we did it together. 
 
It finally feels like we’ve returned to a sense of normal, both in our communities and 
across the state. And while it’s a new normal that still requires caution, flexibility, and 
vaccine booster shots, I am confident in our continued ability to rise to any future 
challenges. 
 
There were many Bible verses that comforted me throughout the pandemic, but the 
words that guided me most often were those of Paul in 1 Corinthians 16:13-14: “Be on 
your guard; stand firm in the faith; be courageous; be strong. Do everything in love.” 
 
While Paul’s advice was specific to protecting the Corinthians against false teachers, I 
think it applies to anything that may cause us to stray in our faith. And it serves as a 
reminder that our love in God and love for each other will keep us on the right path no 
matter the obstacle. 
 
In my new video update, I discuss the path Buckner took throughout the pandemic and 
what the future may hold for senior living. I hope you’ll watch and learn more about how 
we are motivated through a calling to serve you. 
 
To watch my newest video, visit Youtu.be/b6hwasUam1s. 
 
We do not have any cases of COVID-19 at any Buckner community, but you may 
continue to visit BucknerRetirement.org/COVID19 at any time for a current tally. 
 
Thank you for continuing to make Buckner your home. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Charlie Wilson 
President 
Buckner Retirement Services 

https://youtu.be/b6hwasUam1s
https://bucknerretirement.org/covid19/

